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December 6, 2022 

President and Members 
City Council 
City of Pittsburgh 

RE: VACATE A PAPER STREET 
PORTION OF UNNAMED WAY
DOMI-VAC-2022-04480 

Dear President and Members of City Council: 

We have a request for the vacation of an unimproved, unopened 10ft Alley in the 26th Ward, 1st 
Council District, as shown on the attached plan.  A copy of the request is also attached.  

Tyler Rathvon, has requested this vacation, to expand his property lines and to continue to use 
the paper street as a side yard. The unnamed way is unimproved, and is not utilized as a 
throughway or any means of access. 

Your favorable approval of this proposed Resolution is hereby recommended. 

Sincerely, 

             Kimberly Lucas 
             Director 
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